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Agenda item 7 
 
For information – Update on staff matters  
Author: Laura Flaherty, Executive Assistant to the Town Clerk and Mayor 
 
This is a standing item on the Council Matters agenda and provides an update on staff changes 
and training since the last meeting.  
 
There have been no staff starters and leavers since the last report in November 2021 
 
Staff training since last report November 2021 
 
• Jo Morris will be starting an NVQ in Energy Advice in Feb/March 
• Hannah Paniccia attended two HMRC webinars; Expenses and benefits for employees – 

travel and Getting payroll information right 
• Hannah Paniccia completed SLCC’s FILCA (Financial Introduction to Local Council 

Administration)  
• Rangers Toni Duddridge, Jay Hanton, Phil Chafer and Mark Branson completed a course 

on tree felling up to 380mm with a chainsaw 
• Rangers Dave Krzyzosiak and Toni Duddridge will be attending hedge laying training in 

February 
• Chris Stringer attended a course that was recommended by the Police on Planning for 

the threat of a hostile vehicle at events 
• Beccy Byrne, Laura Hales and Rachel Griffin attended Let's Talk: Tools for Tackling 

Tricky Conversations 
• Nikki Cox and Melody Hunter Evans attended Charity and Community Group 

Governance training 
• Nikki Cox completed training on supporting LGBTQ Young People with 2BU, Traffic 

Management Training and Play Equipment Training with the Rangers 
• Viv Whitaker attend NALC’s The Future Of High Streets And Town Centres 
• Staff were continuing to complete training as part of the iHASCO offer, which includes 

bite size training on Safeguarding, Cyber Security Awareness and Display Screen 
Equipment and Manual Handling. 
 
 

 


